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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Thank you for your help and support in making both of the Year 6 Transition days a real success.   
It has also been really positive to meet a number of you through the drop in clinics we have been 
running on a Monday afternoon. More information about further drop in clinics during 
September/October will be sent out when the students return to school on Tuesday 4 September.  
 
I also wanted to draw your attention to a few key dates below and some information that will hopefully 
make the transition in September a bit easier: 
 
Monday 3 September is a school inset day. The first full day at school is Tuesday 4 September.       
Students will need to be on the tennis courts by 8:40am where their tutor and transition prefects will 
be waiting for them.  
 
Parents/Guardians will not be able to access wise pay until we have sent out the parental 
logins.  These will be sent out within the first two weeks. Therefore if students are planning to have a 
school lunch they will need to bring cash into school so that they can load it onto their account.  
 
Student/parental logins for Show My Homework will be issued within the first two weeks. During the 
first two weeks your son/daughters homework will be set in their planners.  
 
Year 7 Information Evening will be held Tuesday 18 September between 6-7pm.   
I have invited along the Faculty leaders for Maths, Science, English and subject leader for MFL to 
discuss the year ahead for your son/daughter.   
Mrs Badesha, Deputy Headteacher, will be discussing assessment and Miss Knight, Senior Assistant 
Headteacher, will be discussing internet safety and wellbeing.  
 
There will be an opportunity to meet your son/daughters tutor on Tuesday 25 September between 
3:30 – 5:30pm. More information about how to sign up for an appointment will be sent out when we 
return in September.  
 
I hope both you and your family have an enjoyable summer holiday and I look forward to welcoming 
back your son/daughter to Crofton School in September.  
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